
44. APPOINTMENT OF SUB COMMITTEE TO CONSIDER NEW SPEED
LIMITS IN HAGLEY/FERRYMEAD COMMUNITY BOARD AREA

The Board noted that a report is to be considered by the City Services Committee
in February 1999 proposing new speed limits in Linwood Avenue.

The Board resolved to appoint a sub committee of Bob Todd, Liz McRostie and
Linda Rutland to consider the reports on speed limits being prepared for the City
Services Committee, with particular reference to the proposed new speed limits in
Linwood Avenue.


